
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/11/2018 10:48:29 AM
Subject: Re: Greenville AAA

They’re now telling SLED that neither one will be there. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 10:38:34 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Greenville AAA 
 
864-241-4643 is Steve's direct line. I have contacted Tim for a cell number, but I haven't heard back 
yet. Will forward any response I receive. 
 

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

On May 11, 2018, at 9:53 AM, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Do you have a mobile number for Steve Peiissier with the Area Agency on Aging in Greenville? 
Number provided is an office number and it went straight to voicemail. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 12:57:47 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Greenville AAA 
 
Tim says this time is okay. He will not be there, but ask for Steve Pelissier, (864) 242-9733. 
 

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

On May 9, 2018, at 9:45 AM, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Tim (and Hank), I’m sorry, but I obviously cannot read my own writing anymore. LG would like to come 
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by Friday afternoon. How about around 3:15? I apologize for the musical calendar.
 
DV
 
From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 9:27 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Greenville AAA
 
Tim,
Good morning… heard y’all had a good time in Atlanta.
Just received this e-mail from Danny Varat across the street. Any chance you or another staff member 
at the AAA will be around late Monday afternoon?
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 9:18 AM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Greenville AAA
 
​Hank, LG would like to stop by the Greenville AAA on Monday afternoon. He can get there at 4:45. 
Would you see if that can work for them? Thanks
 
DV
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